
EMBASSY OF THE 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

AIR MAIL Habana , Juno 2 3 , 1941 

Dear Friend: 

I have received through the Depart­
ment of State your note of June 19th, with 
which you send me reports on the situation 
ill Spain under date of June 5th and June 6th, 

This is Just to acknowledge the receipt 
of these reports, and I will he writing you 
in the near future. 

With all good wishes, 

Cordially you 

George S. Messersnith 

GSM/bjh 

Mr. D. N. Heineman, 
Suite 1700, 

50 Broadway, 
New York City. 
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